
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS AND SUBCONTRACTORS 
REGARDING YEARLY REGISTRATION WITH  

CA STATE DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS (DIR) 
 
 
California Senate Bill (SB) 854 went into effect on July 1, 2014, requiring that all public works General 

Contractors and Subcontractors be registered with the CA State Dept. of Industrial Relations (DIR) and pay 

a yearly labor compliance monitoring fee.   

 

In general, Twin Rivers USD may not accept a bid or enter into a contract with an unregistered contractor.  

All District bid packets and related contracts require that the bidder/contractor furnish their current DIR 

registration number. 

 

Forms and instructions be found on the DIR’s website – www.dir.ca.gov 

A yearly fee is required, and contractors may register for up to three fiscal years. 

 

Thank you for your interest in working with Twin Rivers Unified School District. 
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